
CIRCULAR 

TYPE & NUMBER ELEXON Circular EL03045 

Date 13 September 2019 

To BSC Parties 

From BSC Operations 

Purpose For information 

 

ELEXON power outage from 18:00 (BST) on Friday 13 September to 19:00 (BST) on Sunday 
15 September  

What’s the issue? 

The outage is a result of our annual building shutdown and will take place outside of working hours so there should 

be minimal impact on BSC Parties. 

This is an ELEXON IT systems outage and will not affect the BSC Central Systems. 

 

Why is the outage required? 

The outage is required as part of our annual building electrical maintenance and testing. 

 

How will I be affected? 

During the outage, ELEXON may receive the TIBCO messages intermittently; as a result the indicative Best View 

Prices may deviate more from final prices than usual from 17:00 until 19:00 on Sunday 15 September 2019.  

These prices will not be recalculated and will remain potentially less accurate until replaced by the Interim 

Information (II) run. 

 

For more information, please contact bscservicedesk@cgi.com.  
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